 
TO: Paul Bellair

FROM: James Fredal, Chair 


CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences 

RE: Semester Conversion Proposal for Sociology Minors

DATE:  1/28/11

Paul:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI considered and approved with contingencies the semester conversion proposal for the four Sociology minors, including Criminology and Criminal Justice, Health and Society, Inequality and Society, and the Sociology minor.  Because the minors are structurally similar, we considered them as a group and I’ll address the committee comments for all the minors together.  As you’ll see, the requested changes are all minor (no pun intended) and in many cases identical for each minor.  Once made, the proposals will not need to be reconsidered by the subcommittee but will advance directly to the full CCI for consideration.   

A few errors need to be corrected on all four minors:

· On the PACER form, the question under assessment, “Is this a degree program (undergraduate, graduate, or professional) or major proposal?” should say “no” rather than “yes.” 
· In the Associate Dean’s letter, there is an error in the last paragraph: “The first three were revised in 2009 and the fourth was proposed as a new major and approved at the same time.” This should read “proposed as a new minor…”
 
Also, for the Inequality and Society Minor, it appears that students will be able to take a range of  lower-level courses.  This minor should add mention of the rule that 6 credits need to be at 3000-level or above (in proposal and on advising sheet).
As I mentioned, corrections simply need to be confirmed by our committee so that all four minors can be sent forward to CCI.  If you have any questions or comments on any of the minor proposals, please let me know.

Thanks.

Jim Fredal

Department of English

fredal.1@osu.edu 
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